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We are thrilled to share some exciting news with you! Seasons IGA Maleny is
introducing our new and improved Rewards Program, which will be launched on May
24th. This program will replace the existing Community Benefits Club (CBC) and will
offer enhanced benefits while maintaining the same familiar functionality.

To learn more about the exciting features and details of our new Rewards Program, we
invite you to visit our website at https://seasonsiga.com.au/maleny-rewards-program.
Here, you will find comprehensive information that will help you get acquainted with all
the exciting changes.

We want to ensure a smooth transition for everyone involved, so it's important to note
that the Community Benefits Club will be replaced by the Rewards Program on May
24th. Rest assured, the new program will operate in the same familiar way, ensuring a
seamless experience for all participants.

Our commitment to supporting charitable causes and giving back to our community
remains steadfast. The introduction of the Rewards Program will enable us to continue
supporting your valuable initiatives more effectively than ever before.

During registration for the Rewards Program, individuals will have the opportunity to
select a charity from our pre-approved list. This will ensure that all reward points
accumulated through their grocery shopping will be allocated to their chosen charity.
We believe this will foster a stronger sense of community involvement and maximize
our collective impact.

We express our sincere gratitude for your ongoing partnership and support. Your
dedication to serving the community is truly commendable, and we are honored to
collaborate with you on these meaningful endeavors.

For any additional information about the new Rewards Program or if you have any
questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are here to assist you in any way
we can.

Thank you once again for your invaluable contributions. We eagerly anticipate the
launch of our new Rewards Program and look forward to our continued collaboration.


